
Springfield School 

 
   SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 3 – 2nd October 2020 

Welcome to the third edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2020/2021 academic year.  
This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 
Due to the current situation, our parents evening 
will not be able to run in our traditional format this 
year.  As an alternative we will be offering parents 
an opportunity to have a telephone conversation 
during the week beginning 12th October. Please see 
the letter attached. 

 
EHCP REVIEWS 2020 

 
The EHCP reviews for October to December 2020 
will be done using Microsoft Teams. More 
information will follow.   
 
 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 
 

We currently have one Parent Governor Vacancy.  If 
you are interested in applying, please contact school 
no later than Wednesday 7th October. 
 
 

DISABILITY INCLUSION MULTI-SPORTS 
 
We have attached an amended flyer from Sports 
Coaching Group giving details for the disability 
inclusive multi-sports programme they are running 
in Sandbach.  If you are interested, please contact 
them directly. 
 

 *** REMINDERS *** 
 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
For new and existing parents please remember that 
we are a Nut Free School and be mindful of this when 
sending in snacks or packed lunches 

 
DINNER MONEY 

Current school meal prices are:  
Primary aged pupil (year 3-6) - £2:30 per meal 
Secondary aged pupil (year 7 and over) - £2:50 per meal 
Payments should be made via ParentPay.  If you have 
any difficulties, please get in touch. 

 
NURSING TEAM 

Could parents/carers let the Nursing Team know of any 
changes in their child’s conditions/medications/ A & E 
attendances etc via eSchools to Jenny Smith or Debbie 
Potts. Parents can e-school, send letters or call us. We 
are in school between 8.30am and 16.30pm each week 
day.    

 
REMOTE LEARNING 

If your child needs to self-isolate at home resources will 
be available from the class teacher to continue 
Education. Information will be sent out to parents as 
and when this occurs.  
If your child is waiting on test results or a family 
member’s test results, a planner will be sent home by 
the class teacher.  
Please contact us if you need any further support while 
your child is away from school.  

% Attendance by Class 

1CW 97.76 1AJ 96.25 1CS 100.00 2SR 100.00 

2NP/KA 97.14 2JK 97.78 2LB 100.00 2MD 81.25 

2NJ 97.14 2LW/AA 100.00 3AO 100.00 3AP 87.50 

3LC 98.96 3MW 100.00 3NA 97.78 3NH 88.57 

4AJ 87.27 4HM 80.00 6EM 74.00 6PF 98.75 

Have a great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 


